

Mr. György Darvas Executive Secretary to ISIS-Symmetry and Co-Director of Symmetrion

Budapest

Budapest, February 26, 1993

Dear Friend,

I read with great interest your letter on the International Symmetry Association and its roots in Hungary, as well as on Symmetry Foundation and Symmetrion, the organization promoting its aims.

It is not a secret that I feel the movement and its aims close to me. All my life I have sought the things that are common in us, things that establish concord instead of discord, that can build bridges between people, nations and continents, and between theory and practice, science and science, science and the arts.

The researchers of symmetry wish to build such bridges between various branches of science, and between different cultures with the assistance of the best experts, and at the highest level.

I am really glad about the fact that the movement was born in Hungary, and that Symmetrion, too, began its work in Budapest in 1991. I have reason to be glad, because - being a born optimist - I trust in our having enormous intellectual resources we can rely upon, this being our best investment in the long run.

I wish you success in building those bridges.

With friendly greetings

Arpád Göncz